Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NOTIFICATION NO.55/2023
Dated Kohima, the 20" May 2023

NO.NBE-8/Ad-Misc(10)/2023-24 :: It is hereby notified for information of all the
Heads of schools registered under NBSE that the “World Environment Day’ should
be observed in all the schools.

This year, the focus will be on the theme ‘Solutions to Plastic
Pollution’ under the campaign #Beat Plastic Pollution. Despite the ban on single use
plastic, its continuous use has posed a great danger to our environment and ecology.

In this regard, all institutions are hereby directed to create awareness and
educate the students about the impact of plastic pollution and also organize activities
based on the theme on 5™ June 2023. Schools shall send their reports, activities in the
form of photographs and videos wundertaken by them to the Board
@ nbsenag@gmail.com. Schools can also share the photographs/videos/reports in the
media.

Sd/- Asano Sekhose
Chairman

NO.NBE-8/Ad-Misc(10)/2023-24/1221 Dated Kohima, the 20" May 2023

Copy to:

1. The Commissioner & Secretary to the Government of Nagaland, Department of
School Education and SCERT, Kohima, Nagaland for information.

2. The State Mission Director, Samagra Shiksha, Nagaland, Kohima for
information .

3. The Principal Director, School Education, Nagaland, Kohima for information.

4. The Director, SCERT, Nagaland, Kohima for information.

. All the Heads of Institutions registered with NBSE for information and

necessary action.
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( Rangumbuing Nsarangbe )

Secretary



